From: Debra Willey
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Subject: HB2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:39 AM

Rules Committee,

| am SO tired of winning the popular vote and ending up with the other candidate in charge
because of the electoral college. It isn't right. Why should each person in Wyoming's voice
count more than each person in California? Not ONE of us is better or more important than
another, and nothing in this country that is wrong will EVER be fixed until that point is agreed
on. There will never be voter equality until ALL VOICES ARE HEARD AND HEEDED! Please
pass this bill this year, without sneaking in amendments, without ballot referral, just a plain and
simple "we want a popular vote." I'm originally from Montana, so | am FROM one of those
states where each person's vote counts MORE than the populous states, and | still think the
electoral college is LONG overdue being discarded, no matter what our forefathers' reasons
for coming up with it in the first place.

Thank you for your time.
Debra Willey
Beaverton, OR

Debra Willey
dkwilley@gmail.com
4348 SW 165th Ave
Beaverton, Oregon 97078
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